
 

 

REGULAR MEETING OF SUPERVISORS 

RANGER DRAINAGE DISTRICT 

September 4, 2024 

 

     The regular meeting of the Ranger Drainage District was held on September 4, 2024, at 6:00 P.M. at 

the District office located at 19950 Nugent Street, Orlando Florida 32833.  Present were Supervisors 

Dave Mauck and Russ Bayersdorf. There was one landowner in attendance. 

 

CONSENT AGENDA 

     Treasurer’s report, regular and annual meeting minutes of August 7, 2024; driveway permits, and 

“other” permits were approved as submitted.  The disbursements were authorized. 

  

LITIGATION RANGER DRAINAGE vs. GARY MITTAN – UPDATE 

     Mr. Behn reported that a case Management Hearing is scheduled for September 16, 2024. 

 

2650 ALBION AVE – DRAINAGE 

     The homeowner at 2650 Albion Ave. is having a drainage problem within her lot.  On this particular 

lot part of the water drains to the rear and part drains to the street.  There is a ditch behind these homes 

but it is not within the District’s right of way rather on Golf Course property.  The Board agreed that if 

the ditch was cleaned out it would allow the water to flow to Albion Canal which might help the drainage 

issue in the yard itself.  The Board directed that the owner of the Golf Course be contacted to discuss the 

issue and see if he will allow the District to enter the Golf Course to clean out the ditch as a one time 

courtesy and then the Golf Course maintain it from that point.   

 

 

 

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned at approximately 7:00 P.M. 


